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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

16th October 2015
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Achievement Assembly
This academic year we will be focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Imagination!  Well done to the following children:
Year 1: Macey Bangura 
Year 2: Kieron Wiggins 
Year 3: Bella Reay
Year 4: Ella Burton  
Year 5: Ben Leedale 
Year 6: Chloe Jackson 
Celebrating Attendance 
Well done to Year 1 for best attendance this week!!
yo
Open Afternoons – reminder 
· Reception and Key Stage 1 classrooms will be opening their doors to parents and carers on Wednesday 21st October at 2.30p.m.  This wiil give your children the opportunity to share their learning with you.
· Key Stage 2 classrooms will be opening their doors to parents and carers on Thursday 22nd October at 2.30p.m.  This wiil give your children the opportunity to share their learning with you.  

We hope you can join us!

Year 3 class teacher 

Thank you to Mr Lennie for spending the last six weeks with us as Year 3’s class teacher.  We wish him lots of happiness in the future.  

Miss Shorey has spent the majority of this week getting to know the children and starts as class teacher on Monday.  She is very excited about spending the year with Year 3.

Our Scaffolding! 
We are sure you have noticed that we have scaffolding all over the roof of our building!  With financial support from the Local Authority we are having solar panels installed which will help us support sustainable energy and save us money.

Parent’s Evening online booking system

This year our Parents Evening appointments will be available to book online through our website.  Further details will follow.  The appointments will take place during the week beginning 9th November 2015.
School Photographer in school on Monday
If you would like a family photograph please let us know by email/telephone, or if you wish the photographer will be on site from 8.30am in the hall please call in!

Dates for your diary:

Monday 19 October School Photographer in school for individual/family photos (please see details above)
Tuesday 20 October Flu Vaccination for Y1 – Y2 
Wednesday 21 October Reception Class and KS1 Open Afternoon (please see above)

Thursday 22 October Bike it Ben in school to work with Year 3(details to follow)
Thursday 22 October KS2 Open Afternoon (please see above)

26 October Parent’s Evening  online booking system goes live on our website.

Tuesday 3 November 4.30pm Twitter and ESchools update session for parents (details to follow)

2nd – 5th  November Book Fair in school
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